Notice of Change/Withdrawal

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Pharmacy
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:
64B16-26.351
Standards for Approval of Registered Pharmacy Technician Training Programs

NOTICE OF CORRECTION

Notice is hereby given that the following correction has been made to the proposed rule in Vol. 51 No. 163, August 21, 2025 issue of the Florida Administrative Register.

The correction is as follows:
64B16-26.351 Standards for Approval of Registered Pharmacy Technician Training Programs.
Pursuant to section 465.014, F.S., in order to be registered as a pharmacy technician in Florida, an applicant must have completed a pharmacy technician training program approved by the Board. The standards for approval of a registered pharmacy technician training program are as follows.
(1) through (6) No change. 
Rulemaking Authority 465.005, 465.014(2), (4), (8) (7) FS. Law Implemented 465.014(2), (4) FS. History–New 6-23-10, Amended 11-17-11, 6-19-17, 6-14-18, 12-10-18, 4-4-19,      .
THE PERSON TO BE CONTACTED REGARDING THE PROPOSED RULE IS: Traci Zeh, Executive Director, Board of Pharmacy, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin C08, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3258; (850)488-0595 or by email at info@Floridaspharmacy.gov.
